Dear Sirs, March 3, 2023

I'am writing in hopes that our Waste water treatment company Bluegrass Water Utility Operating

Company LLC will be denied the proposed increase in rates. This would be the second large increase
since they voluntarily purchased and began running our plant. | do not feel that our rates should be
increased to cover what should have been known issues that they are calling upgrades and repairs.

I'am a homeowner in the City of River Bluff Oldham County, KY and | must endure the foul smell that
emanates from the plant as well as the incessant noise it generates while processing. However, | have
not requested a decrease in the rates that are charged.

Sincerely,

Eric Isbell
13300 Creekview Road

Prospect, KY 40059
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